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clerk@saratogawyo.org

From: Kara Choquette <Kara.Choquette@tac-denver.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 11:29 AM
To: Morgan Irene; Karen Heath; Riverside Town Hall; tbaggs@dteworld.com; Encampment, 

Town of (enccourt@yahoo.com); townofhannamayor@union-tel.com; Melodie Seilaff; 
townhall@sinclairwyo.com; cdavis1104@gmail.com; sfagan05@gmail.com; 
clerk@saratogawyo.org; lucyschofield@isp.com; sinclr@tribcsp.com

Subject: please save the date

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.  Allow sender | Block sender  

 
Hello Mayors of Elk Mountain, Medicine Bow, Riverside, Baggs, Encampment, Hanna, Dixon, Sinclair and Saratoga:  
 
As I mentioned at CCCOG, we are hosting a ceremonial groundbreaking event on the Overland Trail Ranch, followed by a 
reception in Rawlins at The Depot, for the TWE Project on June 20. We would like to invite the Town Mayors of Carbon 
County to attend, or another representative of your towns. Please let me know who that might be, and their email 
address, so I can follow up with the time and logistics information when we have it available.  
 
Thank you for your consideration! Have a great weekend,  
Kara  
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_________________________  
 

Kara Choquette  
  Director, Communications and Government Relations  
 TransWest Express LLC  
  555 Seventeenth Street, Suite 2400  
  Denver, CO 80202  
  Office: 303.299.1395  
  Cell: 720.289.7833  
  kara.choquette@tac-denver.com  
  www.transwestexpress.net  

 
 


